January 7, 2025

Michael Pisciotte, CPL

AAPL Awards Committee Chair
800 Fournier Street

Ft. Worth, TX 76102

Re: Nomination for Best AAPL Director’s Communication
Paul Wood, Director-Ark-La-Texas Association of Professional Landmen

Dear Mr. Pisciotte:

I am honored to currently serve our local association as President, and on behalf of the ALTAPL,
it is my pleasure to submit the April, 2024 Director’s communication from Paul Wood for
consideration of the Best Director’s Communication Award.

Paul does an outstanding job keeping our local association informed and up to date with AAPL
events and opportunities, benefits of membership, and the business of AAPL as it represents
landmen. The report attached to this nomination is just an example of how Paul regularly reports
on AAPL matters. Additionally, he is passionate about the organization, as well as the industry,
and I consider him an outstanding representative of both.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out by email: dsmith@argentmineral.com, or
phone: (318) 278-3618. [ appreciate your consideration of our nomination.

TLa

David C. Smith
President
Ark-La-Tex Association of Professional Landmen




